
 
 

As a reminder, we are still looking for input on our COVID-19 
Economic Impact Survey. 

Please take 5 minutes for your voice to be heard!  

Take The Survey Here 

 

 

Alaskans, we need your help! 

 Restaurants, bars, package stores, breweries, distilleries, cider 
makers, and wineries want to better serve you and help put people 

back to work. The Alcoholic Beverage Control Board has made 
recommendations to the Governor to allow for to-go alcohol sales from 
bars and restaurants, and curbside pick-up from all alcohol retailers. 
Furthermore, we want to deliver directly to you, so that you can avoid 
going to the store if possible. Please contact the Governor and ask 
him to create an emergency order to save our businesses and help 

you stay supplied during quarantine!  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KH9G576


 Call: (907) 269-7450 

 Online: https://aws.state.ak.us/CrmForms/Home/Feedback 

  

Our President and CEO Sarah Oates recently wrote an urgent call to 
action to Governor Dunleavy about this issue, which you can read 

here: 
 

Urgent Request for Concurrence with ABC Board Advisory Votes 
 

 
Important Notice: 

While the ABC Board has taken recent action that will hopefully result 
in the temporary relaxation of specific alcohol laws, no curbside 
pickup or delivery of alcoholic beverages is currently permitted. 
Please see the below advisory notice that was sent to all licensees 
today by AMCO: 
 
AMCO Advisory Notice 

 
If your business is not currently an Alaska CHARR member and you 
wish to support us as we fight to #saveAKhospitality, please consider 
checking out our membership page and joining us in the fight! 
 
Also check out the National Restaurant Association's Daily Update for 
info on what's being done on the national level. 
 
 
If you wish to unsubscribe from these emails, please [[PROFILEUPDATELINK]] and remove your email address. 
  
 

https://aws.state.ak.us/CrmForms/Home/Feedback
https://www.alaskacharr.com/uploads/1/2/9/0/129096788/urgent__request_for_concurrence_with_abc_board_advisory_votes.pdf
https://www.alaskacharr.com/uploads/1/2/9/0/129096788/advisory_-_abc_board_meeting_of_april_8_2020.pdf
https://www.alaskacharr.com/membership.html
https://email.restaurant.org/v/m000p400809k3vfKLQn0ZA0

